
  

Town of Groton Massachusetts 
Great Pond Advisory Committee 

Meeting Agenda and Minutes 

 

April 11, 2016 Meeting With Selectman

Present 

Chairman:; Jim Leuning 

Member: Art Prest, Alex Woodle, Francoise Forbes, Susan Horowitz, Bill Strickland 

 

Water Commission: Jack Mccaffery,  Tom Orcut 

Meeting started at 6:00 Pm  

 

The Selectman Chairman Jack Petroplis indicated that he was appalled that this came up at this time after 

 long discussion on  reducing costs. Mr. Haddad indicated that this was a transfer of funds.  

 

Art Prest indicated that he would pay the $14000.00 and ask for donations to allow the project to proceed.  

 The Selectman moved to the next Topic. 

The Notice of intent was completed and Mr. Haddad submitted to the Selectman for approval on 4/20. The 

 NOI was approve  with 5-0 vote. 


